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What is a Learning The Ropes Festival ?

• It’s a great reason to get new ringers together.

• It has specific aims and remains focused.

• New ringers meet others who are at the same level.

• Ringers can enjoy the experience of learning.
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Why did we think we could do this ?

· The MRDC a purpose built teaching centre in the city of Norwich 

· City centre location

· Encouraged by ART to try something new.

· It’s about developing skills rather than just having a go
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The programme for the day

• Inspired by the Birmingham  
Level 5 masterclass

• Do a few topics really well

• Give a flavour of the wonderful 
world of ringing
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Difficulties encountered
· Getting started

· We are amateurs but we need to be professional. 

· Even for a small number of participants we needed a lot of support and help.

· The huge amount of things to think about

· Costing 
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Problems solved
· Just Do It!

· Started dialogue with ART really early on.

· Good relationship with the church.

· Useful to have other networks and local contacts

· It was alright on the night!
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Admin
· Paperwork!

· Make space for admin.
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Positives on the day
· A long day 

· Huge turnout from helpers

· Lunchtime session on Mancroft bells 

· People came from far and wide.

· People wanted to learn.

· The evening social for those that helped 
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Lessons learned
· If you are successful you’ll be asked to do a presentation at a conference.

· If you make notes, don’t burn them or bin them

· Never underestimate the learners’  appetite for  learning and gaining new experience

· Go for quality rather than quantity. 

· Don’t underestimate the number of helpers required.

· Don’t ask too much of individual teachers.

· Be really clear what you’d like your teachers to do.
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Are you ready for the challenge ?
· It’s not as daunting as you think!

· The rewards are great for everyone.
· People like to be asked to help, especially if it is fun!

· Minimum requirements.
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Feedback from the day
We have a fantastic teacher and the 
dedicated ringers who help us, but to 
hear the teaching from different people 
and have delivered in the structured 
manner that you use has focused us and 
given us greater expectation. I would 
strongly recommend any band coming up 
for a focused session with you and it’s 
such super value. 

Inclusive, encouraging & good for families.

Ringing up and down was a great help as 
there is so little chance to improve this 
technique at tower practice sessions.

I will come again. I will 
recommend others to 
visit, it’s very good all 
round.

Very useful all round. Extremely well 
delivered, would be lovely to visit again.
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Feedback from the day

Excellent. At no time did I feel over 
worried about having a go. Help and 
encouragement all the way.

Clarified bad habits, filled in gaps in 
knowledge, helped a lot. Thank you.

I’ve gained in confidence in believing that it’s 
ok for me to try this now at my home tower.

The relaxed atmosphere 
helps with confidence 
and makes the course 
doubly enjoyable. Thank 
you.

Very impressed by MRDC, a valuable 
resource.


